22" September 2021
Dear Parents and Carers
At Windmill Hill Primary School the safety and wellbeing of your child is our highest priority.

We work very hard to create a safe place where your children will feel happy and secure so that
they can learn and grow and achieve to the best of their ability.

In the media recently, you may have seen news relating to young people sharing their
experiences of sexual violence and sexual harassment in schools. The harmful sexual behaviour
was carried out by other young people. Windmill Hill Primary School was not one of the schools
mentioned and we want to make sure that your children always feel safe and that our school is a
safe place for them to thrive.

So that we can make sure that our policies and procedures are the best that they can be, we
would like to ask you a few questions about safeguarding at Windmill Hill Primary School. Your
answers will help us to make any changes that are necessary to our current policies and
procedures in order to maintain our high standards in keeping your children safe.

To make you feel more comfortable in answering the questions, the questionnaire will be
anonymous. We want to make sure that if parents have any concerns about the safety of
children, we are made aware and can address them immediately.

Please click the link to complete the short questionnaire

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YYKSCVR

Please complete the questionnaire by 11:45pm on Monday 4t" October 2021.

If there are any issues that you would like to discuss from this survey then please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Thank you so much for taking the time to support Windmill Hill Primary School by completing the
questionnaire.

Thank you for all your ongoing support.
Kind regards
P Nenan o

Miss P Newman
Headteacher
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